
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 13/22

CANCEL NAVWARN 12/22

1. The 20ft sailing vessel that had sunk between berth 4 and corner of berth 5 at Portsmouth International Ferry Port
has now been successfully recovered.

2. The following Portsmouth NAVWARNs remain in force: 11/22, 10/22, 09/22, 06/22, 78/21, 50/21, 71/20, 57/20,
44/20, 04/20, 15/19, 60/18, 75/17, 33/17, 27/14, 57/12 & 52/11.

3. Cancel this Navwarn 2 Mar 22.

 

Monday 28 Feb 2022 


